BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP

CHESTER COUNTY 1580 PAOLI PIKE, WEST CHESTER, PA 19380-6199

June 17, 2015

Mr. Paul G. Schweiger, PE, Vice President Gannett Fleming, Inc. P.O Box 67100 Harrisburg, PA 17106-7100

Re:

Milltown Dam Proposal

Dated – May 29, 2015

Dear Paul:

At their meeting on June 16, 2015 the East Goshen Township Board of Supervisors accepted Gannett Fleming's proposal of May 29, 2015 in the amount of \$83,265.

In addition pursuant telephone conversation of June 16, they Board also agreed to have Gannett Fleming survey and locate and/or install pins at each corner and/or turn in the property line for the 19.48 acre Reservoir property. The cost for this shall not exceed \$10,750. As we discussed the property survey can be done in conjunction with your topographic survey of the Dam.

Please provide the Township with a certificate of insurance.

Please give me a call at 610-692-7171 or e-mail me at <u>rsmith@eastgoshen.org</u> if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Louis F. Smith, Jr. Township Manager

cc: Eric Neast, PE

F:\Data\Shared Data\Public Works Dept\Parks\Milltown Reservoir\Engineering RFP\Letter to GF 061715.doc0